
Letter from Yolanda, used as the Newsletter.

Hi all, 
We had a really good meeting yesterday with a lot of members showing.  Thank you for that.
We choose new officers 
Monika Cronberg president 
Martha Scott  vice president 
Jen Score to backup vice president 
Dave Ottens secretary 
Louise Walden treasurer,  sorry Louise,  if anyone else want the job you're more than welcome.
And we had different people stepping up to volunteer.  Thank you!

We bounced ideas around and we came up with this 
Scholarship-art supplies for local schools 
Demo's
Street chalk festival 
Field trips 
Plein air painting 
Evening meetings 
Show and tell
Or bring something you need help with to the meeting. 

Dave Ottens likes to open an art library. Peggy had hundreds of art books and in her memory you can 
borrow  them. Just contact Dave if you have any questions.

We have Art in the yard coming up September 25. see attached flyer, fun casual show in my backyard  
with 6 Artists who show and have their work for sale.1 mile from Apple Annie's produce farm and 6 
miles from the orchard. Also 6 miles from Briggs and Eggers organic Apple farm. So come see us!



Wine festival October 16-17  we rented the Palace again. If you like to show and sell your art let me 
know asap so we can figure out how much space you need. Same rule as ever you have to be there for 
the 2 days of the wine festival no exceptions. 
Setup Friday afternoon. 

The city is going to form an art commission with members from the city, theater,  art league and 
community.  We know more about that with the next meeting. 

So we are still alive and standing.  If you have any ideas don't hesitate to let us know. 

Yolanda


